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Announcing the Batavia Woman’s Club Scholarship Opportunities 

Dear Rotolo Middle School Teachers, 

The Batavia Woman's Club looks forward to helping your middle school students attend educational 
enrichment summer programs and camps.  Please help us find students who can most benefit from this 
opportunity.  

Here’s what you need to know: 
1. Scholarships are available for any type of summer programs/camps under the STEAM umbrella.
2. Applications can be found online at www.bataviawomansclub.org/scholarship and must be filled out 

by the student and authorized by a parent/guardian.  There are also copies of applications at the main 
office.

3. Applications will be available and accepted from now through Friday, April 12, 2024. Completed 
applications should be submitted to the Rotolo Main Office.

4. Scholarship recipients will be notified by Wednesday, April 24, 2024.
5. Scholarship recipients get the wonderful opportunity to prepare and present their camp experience to 

the members and their parents at a BWC meeting in October.

Here’s what you need to do to help your student: 
1. Encourage your student to take advantage of this opportunity.
2. Fill out the brief “Student Recommendation Form”.  Your student will request this of you.  Your input is 

confidential and very helpful to us.  Your main office has these forms and you must attach it to your 
student’s application.  You are responsible  for submitting your student's entire application to the main 
office by April 12.

Thank you for your continued support of this wonderful program in our community. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Doty, Scholarship Chairperson 
The Batavia Woman’s Club 

P.S. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (630) 770-6767, or email me at 
jdoty52@gmail.com.
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We are pleased and proud to say that through your help and the help of the teachers before you, 
we have been enriching the lives of our Batavia middle schoolers. 

For nearly 50 years, the Batavia Woman’s Club has been awarding scholarships to support these 
student's educational enrichment summer camp experiences. 
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